Grand River Rainbow Historical Project

www.grandriver-rainbowhistory.ca/

celebrating the lives and times of rainbow folk in Grand River country

Guelph Gay Equality Newsletter → Guelph Gay & Lesbian Equality Newsletter → Guelph Gay, Lesbian & Bisexual Equality Newsletter

Publishing History: Issued by **Guelph Gay Equality (GGE)** from 1977, May - 1990, August. Issued by **Guelph Gay & Lesbian Equality (GGLE)** from 1990, September - 1993, April. Issued by **Guelph Gay, Lesbian & Bisexual Equality (GGLBE)** from 1993, May - 1995, September.

Copyright Permission: Copies of individual issues of this *Newsletter* have been reproduced with the kind permission of its copyright holder, Guelph Queer Equality (GQE). This permission is part of a broad agreement to grant the Grand River Rainbow Historical Society copyright permission to reproduce publications of Guelph Queer Equality under its current and prior names back to its inception in 1973 (University of Guelph Homophile Association \rightarrow Guelph Gay Equality \rightarrow Guelph Gay & Lesbian Equality \rightarrow Guelph Queer Equality). No further reproduction is permitted.

Digitized Files: After the PDF file has displayed, we suggest that you **set your viewing window to a fairly large size** and then **adjust the PDF magnification** so that the text can be read comfortably.

Telephone Numbers & Email Addresses: These documents were published many years ago. Please do **NOT** use them as a source for telephone numbers or email addresses for local businesses or agencies. Reliable sources for that kind of information include http://www.canada411.ca/ and other search engines on the Internet.

Redaction: Certain parts of the digitized text have been **blacked out** in accordance with our **Redaction Policy**. The **Grand River Rainbow Historical Society** maintains a separate collection of unmarked (unredacted) copies of the issues of this magazine for consultation as necessary.

guelph gay equality

NEWSLETTER - AUGUST 1977

Well, no doubt you've heard the news. The Ontario Human Rights Commission has finally agreed that gay people should be given the same civil rights that everyone else enjoy. And the Canadian people apparently agree - in

a recent poll, 51% were in favour of basic civil rights for gay people. So finally the results of the struggles of a tiny minority of gay people have borne fruits!!!

Where do we go from here? First of all, the Conservative government of Ontario will need more than a gentle push to put the OHRC's recommendations into law. Remember, they fired John Damien, and this past April blocked the vote on a gay rights amendment to the Ontario Human Rights Code. In view of the Anita Bryant campaign they may still be reluctant to act - time will tell. If they do need a push, let's give it to them. Let's get our legislators moving!

******** CALENDAR OF EVENTS

NOTE: Our meetings are held on the <u>first</u> and <u>third</u> Wednesday of each month. in the 9th Floor Lounge of the Arts Building at the University of Guelph, beginning at 8 PM.

Wednesday Aug. 3 - Wine and Cheese evening - bring one or the other.

Wednesday Aug. 17 - Politics and Guelph Gay Equality - now that we've made some gains, where do you think our politics should be - left, center, right, ... or apolitical?

Friday August 26 - Dance at the Old Country Schoolhouse, 611
Silvercreek Parkway, just north of Woodlawn (Hwy 7)
Starts at 9PM.

Also in August - we hope to have a joint picnic with members from the groups in Hamilton, Kitchener-Waterloo and Mississauga. Call the GAYLINE to keep in touch - 24 hour recorded message.

8 3 6 - 4 5 5 0